
Ingold Sports Park Projects July 2017 

 

Good evening Gordon, 

 

Here are the items that would greatly benefit the park and all our community members who call Ingold Sports park 
their home field. Please see the breakdown below with some of the items.  

  

Integrated Sports Turf Groomer - aerates and repurposes existing infill over the entire playing surface for turf 

longevity. I have looked into many options and this company seems to be the best for our application. As I mentioned 
when we first met to replace the turf will run roughly $700,000 - $800,000 so this one piece of equipment will 
hopefully get the most life out of the existing material. Not to mention the company we pay to service the turf charges 
roughly $1,500 annually. 

Price Quote: New - $5,300/Used $3,200 

  

Fencing—this project would improve the functionality of the artificial turf field by closing up all gaps in the existing 

fencing. The project in its entirety would include all new fencing with upper and lower poles, thicker gauge 
commercial chain link, and two 30’ sliding gates for soccer goal entry and exit. 

Price Quote: $4,600 - $5,200 depending on removal of existing fence. 

  

Soccer goals—recently I have replaced quite a few nets for all the goals but the actual frames are breaking at the 

welded joints which is concerning as they are used year-round. Soccer is by far the largest draw for adults and youth 
alike during both organized practices and adult league nights. We would appreciate any funding towards these 
necessary items. 

1 pair of 8 x 24 ft goals: $6,100 

3 pairs of 7 x 21 ft goals: $11,280 

 
Cables and Netting - I believe the previous manager had attempted to get a few bids for this project and there was 

too much variance in the different quotes. I'm currently in the process of collecting some different options for this 
project. Essentially this would add 20 feet of netting to the perimeter of fields 1 and 2 on the South East corner of the 
park preventing any balls traveling into the riparian area towards Olive Hill Rd. I will have a few quotes before mid 
August for this project.  
 
Thank you again for your time and look forward to hearing back from you. Let me know if I can provide any more 
details about these projects or any others you had in mind.  
 
Best regards, 
--  
Kurt Wideman 
Director of Operations 
ingoldsp@gmail.com 
760-500-5611 

 

https://webmail.west.cox.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=ingoldsp%40gmail.com

